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recognize the sender, know the content is safe and were expecting the communication.

Good Afternoon Brenda,

Funding is being provided to the Kenai Peninsula Borough for Community Wildfire Protection Plan
Implementation project in the amount of $1,500,000. Congress specifically identified this project
and funding in the U.S. Forest Service Fiscal Year 2023 budget from Congress. For reference this
information can be found in the December 20, 2022 Congressional Record proceedings and Debates

of the 117t Congress Second Session, Vol. 168, page 238 under the Disclosure of Earmarks and
Congressionally Direct Spending items. Your application has been submitted and we are currently
processing the request. Thank you!

Kristen Bowles
Cooperative Fire Program
Manager (Detail)

Forest Service

Region 6 State, Private, and
Tribal Forestry

Fire and Aviation Management
p: 541-383-5543

c: 541-903-2869
kristen.bowles@usda.gov

63095 Deschutes Market Rd
Bend, OR 97701
www.fs.fed.us

R f
Caring for the land and serving
people

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended
recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the
information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal
penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and


mailto:kristen.bowles@usda.gov
mailto:bahlberg@kpb.us
mailto:kristen.bowles@usda.gov
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://www.fs.fed.us/__;!!E1nKBQ!9ojmVmr1ydNPbNHoI6lcYaUh5I8E0NBXXoR_VWaFAxYL6cv9WS5MdDXTCiVLCANPQpxgkDBff6S0Y_UJbiOxXnBqT8k$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://usda.gov/__;!!E1nKBQ!9ojmVmr1ydNPbNHoI6lcYaUh5I8E0NBXXoR_VWaFAxYL6cv9WS5MdDXTCiVLCANPQpxgkDBff6S0Y_UJbiOxIlCyVRg$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://twitter.com/forestservice__;!!E1nKBQ!9ojmVmr1ydNPbNHoI6lcYaUh5I8E0NBXXoR_VWaFAxYL6cv9WS5MdDXTCiVLCANPQpxgkDBff6S0Y_UJbiOxx0OZAA0$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://www.facebook.com/pages/US-Forest-Service/1431984283714112__;!!E1nKBQ!9ojmVmr1ydNPbNHoI6lcYaUh5I8E0NBXXoR_VWaFAxYL6cv9WS5MdDXTCiVLCANPQpxgkDBff6S0Y_UJbiOxklFTm2g$

















delete the email immediately.



